[bookmark: _GoBack]All Senior Teachers… please hand out this important information to your senior class or Majors!!!

Hear ye, hear ye……seniors listen up!
All personal, at home, senior pictures for the Yearbook are due no later than December 20th, that’s in five weeks!!!  They must be sent to the Benson yearbook email account, bensonyearbook2020@gmail.com, or dropped off in person to Mr. Rozewski. DMP and Yearbook can take decent shots in the DMP lab but this will have to be pre-arranged with Mr. Rozewski and should be done no later than January 30th. It will only be done at Flex times as well. Email Mr. Rozewski at jrozewsk@pps.net to set up an appointment for photo shoot in DMP room E105.
Any students who do not get their personal senior photos in on time will have to live with the Lifetouch photos taken at the beginning of the year. YUK!!
Senior quotes should be sent to the google drive set up by doing these 5 things:
1. Go to google classroom on pps account.
2. Scroll all the way down.
3. Click on class of 2020
4. Find announcement with google form link.
5. Fill it out and send it to us. (Up to Three sentences, no more)
6.  Or to bensonyearbook2020@gmail.com, include your name, keep it PG-13 folks or it will simply not get published.
Any other sports events, dances and other school related activities photos can be sent to the Benson yearbook email for possible publishing, but must be sent before January 30th as well.
Yearbooks are only $50 bucks and have a really cool cover design and more pages this year, 156 pages in total. 
See Mrs. Knox in Book keeping to reserve yours today! 
Cut off for ordering is February 28th 2020
Thanks ya’ll

The yearbook team and Mr. Rozewski (“Row-Zev-Ski”)
